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Procedure For Reporting Concerns.


[bookmark: _Hlk89070963]The National Autograss Sport Association (NASA) believes that all children have the right to be safe and enjoy their involvement in Autograss racing. NASA is committed to helping and supporting all members to accept their personal and collective responsibility to safeguard children from harm or abuse. 



	Any participant in autograss who would like to share concerns regarding the safety of wellbeing of a child that does NOT require immediate attention from emergency services can report concerns and request a call from a safeguarding officer via email or telephone.

NASA Safeguarding Officers 2022
Darryl Smart - NASA Director responsible for Safeguarding
Diane Tomkinson - NASA Secretary
Lisa Perry - NASA Children and Young Peoples Advisor 

NASA concern reporting email. 
safeguarding@national-autograss.co.uk
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